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Pursuant to section 24-4-103(11)(d){II), C.R.S. (2015), the following corrections to
the above referenced rule are not substantive changes but corrections to errors that

occurred in the filing process.

The specific corrections address typographical errors found in the rule adopted
December 16, 2015. The corrections correct the numbering in section 2.0, which
was inadvertently not numbered, and the following subsections within section 2.0

which are nonsubstantive and miss-numbered in error:

- -

2.0 Fleet Vehicle Programs and Participation Requirements

&

1 Fleet vehicle programs are as follows:

a. Colorado Fleet Registration Program: The CFRP program is available to fleet operators that
request a common expiration month for their fleet vehicles. Under this program, each fleet
vehicle must display a Fleet License Plate. The same expiration month applies for all vehicles

in the fleet.

b. Colorado Standard Fleet Program: The CSFP program is available to fleet operators that
request a common registration expiration month for their fleet vehicles, without requiring Fleet
License Plates. Under this program, the fleet operator is required to update the Colorado
registration receipt and license plate month and year tabs on each fleet vehicle annually. The

same expiration month applies for all vehicles in the fleet.

14 2.2 Afleet operator may apply to participate in one or both of the fleet vehicle programs. The fleet
operator must meet and maintain the minimum vehicle number requirement for each separate
fleet vehicle program.
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Please do not hesitate to contact me if I may be of further assistance.

: : riey General

Revenue & Utilities Section
Phone: (720) 508-6424

Email: Randall.cherry@coag.gov
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